
Please recycle! 
 

 - ADDENDUM - 
 
 - GUELPH CITY COUNCIL MEETING - 
 
 - July 26, 2010 - 
 
********************************************************** 
 
 
DELEGATIONS 

 
a) 15 Carere Crescent Upcoming Ontario Municipal Board Hearing (Consent Report 

A-1): 
• Len Griffiths on behalf of The By The Lake Conservation Neighbourhood 

Group 
 

b) Guelph Transit Growth Strategy and Plan & Mobility Services Review 
(Emergency Services, Community Services & Operations Committee Consent 
Report Clause 2): 

• Lloyd Longfield on behalf of the Guelph Chamber of Commerce 
 

c) Updated Private Tree By-law (Community Development & Environmental 
Services Committee Consent Report Clause1): 

• George Milla 
• Norah Chaloner on behalf of Guelph Urban Forest Friends 
• Judy Martin 

 
d) Guelph Farmers’ Market – Insurance Requirements (Emergency Services, 

Community Services & Operations Committee Consent Report Clause 3): 
• Wendy McBratney 

 
 
CORRESPONDENCE 

 
a) Updated Private Tree By-law (Community Development & Environmental 

Services Committee Report 1): 
• Dave Sills 
• Frank Scott 
• Pearl Van Geest 
• Cynthia Folzer 

 
b) Proposed Closure of Phelan Drive and McWilliams Road (Finance, Administration 

& Corporate Services Committee Report 1): 
• Township of Puslinch 

 
 
  
CONSENT AGENDA 



 
 

“THAT By-law Numbers (2010)-19044 to (2010)-19056, 

inclusive, are hereby passed.” 
 
 
BY-LAWS 

 
 
By-law Number (2010)-19054 
A by-law to authorize the conveyance to 
the Guelph General Hospital with respect 
to the lands described as: 
Lots 36 to 39 inclusive, Plan 133; 
Part of Lots 35, Plan 133, designated as 
Parts 1 & 2, 61R11415;  
Part Lots 40 and 41, Plan 133, designated 
as Parts 4, 5 and 6, 61R11415; and 
Part of Lots 10 and 11, Range 1, Division 
“F” (formerly Guelph Township), 
designated as Parts 6 to 10 inclusive, 
WGR50, City of Guelph. (transfer of lands 
located at 73-115 and 125 Delhi Street 
from the City to the Guelph General 
Hospital) 

 
Transfer of lands from the City to The 
Guelph General Hospital as per Council 
resolution October 26, 2009. 

 
By-law Number (2010)-19055 
A by-law to authorize conveyance of an 
Easement in favour of the Guelph General 
Hospital over Part of Lot 41, Plan 133, 
designated as Part 2, WGR50, City of 
Guelph. 

 
To authorize conveyance of an Easement. 

 
By-law Number (2010)-19056 
A by-law to confirm the proceedings of 
meetings of Guelph City Council held July 
5, 12 and 26, 2010. 

 
To confirm proceedings of meetings of 
Guelph City Council. 

 



A PRESENTATION TO GUELPH CITY 

COUNCIL BY “THE BY THE LAKE 

NEIGHBOURHOOD CONSERVATION 

GROUP” IN REFERENCE TO APPLICATION 

A38/09 – 15 CARERE CRESCENT

JULY 26, 2010



• NATURE OF THE COMMUNITY

• COMMUNICATION GAPS

• LATEST PROPOSAL (APPLICATION A38/09)

• IMPACTS ON THE COMMUNITY

– SAFETY AND SECURITY

– PARKING– PARKING

– QUALITY OF THE NEIGHBOURHOOD

– IMPACT ON THE ENVIRONMENT

• COMMITTEE OF ADJUSTMENT MEETING –

APRIL 27, 2010

• OUR POSITION AND REQUEST OF COUNCIL













From: Dave Sills  
Sent: July 21, 2010 9:39 PM 

To: Lise Burcher; Mayors Office; Maggie Laidlaw; Christine Billings; 
Gloria Kovach; Ian Findlay; Leanne Piper; Mike Salisbury; Karl Wettstein; 

Bob Bell; Vicki Beard; June Hofland; Kathleen Farrelly 
Subject: Pruning the proposed tree bylaw 

 
 

 Mayor Farbridge and Councillors, 
 

Re the Guelph Mercury article on the 'pruning' of the proposed tree bylaw, 
see this as yet another sign that Guelph isn't really as progressive as 
people like to think. Toronto has had a tree bylaw for small lots for many 

years. I know because I lived there in the mid-90's and saw the occasional 
sign saying that an application had been received to remove a tree. 

 
In Guelph, it all seems to come down to some people's obsession with their 

property rights. Yes, it might be *your* property, but that tall, healthy 
tree of yours might be important to your neighbours, too. And *their* 

mature tree might be important to *you*. The bylaw would have ensured no 
one could cut down such a tree 'just because', or without consideration of 

the impact of such an action. 
 
*This will become more and more important as density increases in Guelph.* 

 
The bylaw needed some tweaking, and staff had apparently done some of this 

in the new draft. But exempting small lots will make the bylaw practically 
worthless. 

 
I'll be extremely disappointed if Council passes this very much weakened 

bylaw. It would be one more strike against our struggling urban tree 
canopy (something Mayor Farbridge set out to increase!). 

 
Please do the right thing, take a stand against the self-interested 
'property rights' crowd (remember Rocco Furfaro?!), and do something good 

for City as a whole by putting small lots back in the bylaw. I hope we can 
be at least as progressive as Toronto was on this issue - more than a 

decade ago. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Dave Sills 
Guelph 

 



From: Frank Scott  

Sent: July 23, 2010 1:50 PM 

 
 
To whom it may concern: 
  
I have read the information from the Guelph Civic Leageue and I truly believe that they have a 
point or several good points. The by law to protect trees in Guelph needs to cover all properties 
regardless of size, naturally if one tree is removed another could just as easily take its place and I 
agree that there are too many "unnecessary exemptions" in the by law for commercial and 
industrial lands, golf courses, etc. 
  
With the currennt and ongoing dire straits of climate change we desperately need all of the 
healthy trees we have and then some. Do something good for the planet and for your future 
grandchildren who will thank you for saving and replacing the absolutely necessary canopy of 
trees. 
  
Don't dilly dally just get it done!! 
  
Yours sincerely, 
  
Mr. & Mrs. Scott 
  



From: Pearl Van Geest  
Sent: July 23, 2010 8:20 AM 

To: Mayors Office 
Subject: Tree By-Law 

 
Dear Karen, 
 

Guelph Urban Forest Friends has drawn my attention to the Tree By-Law 
which will be voted on the 26th. I am in strong agreement with their 

concerns that the by-law is inadequate.  
 
Here are the particular points: 

-all properties in Guelph should  be covered by the tree by-law 
--there are too many unnecessary exemptions in the by-law for 

commercial and industrial lands, golf courses, etc. 
--when trees are cut, tree replacement plantings should be required 
--posting of notices about plans to cut trees should be done before the city 

grants approval for the cutting, not after 
--we need a strong by-law to protect all of our urban forest and canopy if we 

hope to reach the 40% canopy goal set by the City 
--it is important to protect our mature trees because there is no guarantee 

that replacement trees planted now will ever reach maturity due to harsh 
growing conditions and climate change 
--Guelph's tree by-law should set the standard for strong protections, and 

the current proposal is only a marginal improvement over the old 1986 by-
law 

 
Having a strong private-property tree by-law doesn't mean you would never 
be able to cut down a healthy tree in Guelph.   It would mean that you will 

need to have a good reason to cut down a healthy tree (for example, when 
tree destruction is unavoidable under an approved building permit). 

 
Unfortunately, some vocal opponents of a strong tree by-law seem to be 
drowning out those of us who understand the enormous benefits of trees to 

the quality of life in our City and the need to protect our mature trees from 
being cut down on a whim.  Please contact your councillors today and let 

them know that you want a strong, protective tree by-law for all of 
Guelph that will benefit our citizens for years to come! 
 

Best, 
Pearl Van Geest 

 
 






